
Salhouse Weekly Update February half term edition 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I think everyone deserves a half term break as they have worked and played so hard since 
January.  I don’t know how often you look at the website but there are some fantastic photos on 
there to make you smile.  We have Grebes and Mr Leaver ‘dancing’ the Haka, Coots tasting 
lemons and Kingfishers conversing in French.  Well worth a look! 
 
Have a restful break and see you all on the 20th 
 
 

 

Tomorrow 
 

Friday 10th February – Celebration assembly 
for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  
 
Friday 10th February – FOSS non uniform day 
(£1 on the gate) 
 
Friday 10th February –FOSS Bingo night 
 

Look Ahead 
 

Monday 20th February – Start of Spring Term 2  
 
Wednesday 22nd February – Thinking day 
Beavers, Cubs, Scouts, Rainbows, Brownies 
and Guides can wear their uniform to school. 
 
Thursday 23rd February – House Captains visit 
to Fleggburgh 
 
Monday – Thursday 6th-9th March Year 6 Bike 
ability sessions. 
 
Monday 13th March – Chinese Dragon Dancing 
Day made possible by FOSS 
 
Friday 10th March – Kingfishers cake sale, 
Sorry last week’s newsletter had the wrong 
date 
 
 
 
 

 

Dance Lessons 
 
We are looking to start dance lessons in the 
summer term, numbers dependent. 
 
The lessons would run on a Wednesday from 
3.15-4.15pm for 10 weeks culminating in a 
dance show on July 7th. 
 
If you are interested please let the school 
office know. 
 

Attendance 
 

Attendance this term is 94.45% 

 
 

 

Help us win Lego 

 Tokens will be available from Monday 20th 

February until Saturday 29th April daily in the EDP, 
Norwich Evening News & weekly in the North 

Norfolk News, Dereham & Fakenham Times, Beccles & Bungay Journal, Lowestoft Journal and Great 
Yarmouth Mercury.  
  
We need to collect a minimum of 1000 to get a £50 voucher but the school collecting the most is in with 
a chance of winning £1000. 
 
 

  



Salhouse Weekly Update February half term edition 
Things to do over Half Term 

 

 

 
 
  

Visit Norwich has ideas for family 

activities in Norfolk and Norwich this 

half term from online writing workshops  

Free Dino Trail 

Why not visit The Extraordinary Extinct 

Dinosaur Trail, which features fossil facts 

and prizes up for grabs.  You can find the 

free trail in Chantry Place between  

February 11th and  18th  Collect a map from 

Langley’s toy shop 

 

 

 

to guides on the 

best walks in our 

area. Click the link 

for more! 

 

https://www.visitnorwich.co.uk/art

icle/12-family-fun-activities-in-

norwich-norfolk-this-half-term/ 

 

 

Visit our Virtual library on our website and 

enjoy a book or two! 

http://www.salhouseschool.co.uk/welcome/ 
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Science Lesson 

 
Year 1 Coots have been learning about their senses and trying different types of food.  

They weren’t sure about the lemon but enjoyed adding it to their water to drink. 
 
 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fledglings  

Fledglings have been enjoying one of their favourite stories ‘ Stickman’ They have had 

the opportunity to create/decorate their own stick people and after collecting sticks, 

they used them to size order and measure. 

 

 
 


